
VOLUNTEER WITH US! 
 

 

 

Dear Sprague Little League Families,  

 

As you know, our league requires volunteers to function and to provide a good 

baseball experience for our kids. Over the course of the season, we ask each family 

to make a commitment to provide 2 hours of volunteer time per player with a 

maximum commitment of 4 hours.  

 

That volunteer service can be fulfilled by working in the concession stand, helping 

out on Field Days, working as an umpire, serving on the Board of Directors or on a 

Board Committee, or any of a dozen other ways. 

 

Without volunteers, Sprague Little League will either cease to function or will 

need to turn to other methods to prepare our fields, umpire games or do much of 

the other work required to have a healthy baseball program, including pay for those 

activities and tasks to be done. 

 

As assurance toward the completion of that commitment, the League will need to 

charge families who fail to uphold their volunteer time. If, at the end of the season, 

a family has failed to volunteer at least two hours per player with a maximum of 

four hours total, a fee of $125 will be charged. 

 

If a family fails to pay the $125 at the end of the season, the $125 will be carried 

forward to their registration in Fall Ball or the following Spring Season. 

 

The League would prefer to not charge anyone for failure to volunteer. We have 

numerous opportunities, and the time commitment is minimal over the course of 

the season. Not only is volunteering fun but when everyone “pitches” in to help, 

the work gets done and you might even make new friends while helping your child 

have a better Little League experience! 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sprague Little League Board of Directors  


